
Proposal  for  a  EU-Directive  on
European  Cross  Border
Associations (ECBA)
Tim Wöffen (University of Osnabrück) kindly made us aware of the Proposal for a
Directive on European cross-border associations, adopted on 5 September by the
Commission. The proposal aims to facilitate cross-border activities of non-profit
associations in the EU and to improve the functioning of the Internal Market by
removing  legal  and  administrative  barriers  for  non-profit  associations  that
operate or wish to operate in more than one Member State.  With regard to
private international law, Articles 4 and 22 et seq seem particularly relevant. The

public is invited to give their comments until November 1st.

Tim offers some initial thoughts (in German) here.
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